
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Roman and Viking Days 

On Tuesday Year 4 invited a Viking into our school to 

help them learn about what life was like as a Viking, 

and on Wednesday Year 3 invited a Roman to help re-

enact a battle. Most people (staff and children!) 

came in dressed as a Roman.  

Online Safety Guide – YouTube 

This week’s online safety guide is about YouTube, and includes useful 

advice about things to look out for if your child uses YouTube a lot (which 

many children do!). 

Space Dome next week 

As part of their work on space, on Wednesday next week, Year 2 will be 

exploring a large indoor ‘Space Dome’. We can’t wait to find out more! 

Easter Holiday 

Please note that our last day of term is Thursday 14th April 

before our Easter Holiday. Children return to school on 

Monday 25th April. 

Cricket taster sessions 

Next week, in Year 3-6 PE lessons, we have cricket 

taster sessions, led by trained cricket coaches via 

‘Flying Futures’. After Easter they will be offering after 

an school cricket club. More details will follow next 

week, with a list of other after school clubs your child 

can sign up to. 

And don’t forget to cheer on England’s Women’s 

cricket team as they face Australia in the final of the 

Women’s Cricket World Cup. (Problem is, it’s in New Zealand and starts at 

2am our time…).  

We hope you have a great weekend! 

 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)

Friday  2020 
Friday 1st April  

2022 



Last week’s attendance and punctuality 

Nursery 

Morning: 79% &  lates Afternoon: 85% & lates 

Reception 

Spinners: 88 % & 3 lates Twisters: 71% & 6 lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 93% & 4 lates Hockney: 78% & 7 lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 77% & 5 lates Lister: 94% & 5 lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:   90 % & 6 lates Haworth: 97 % &  6 lates 

Year 4   

McMillan: 87 % & 3  lates Priestley:  97% &   5 lates 

Year 5   

Salt:  99% & 3  lates Jowett:  94% & 6 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  92% & 7  lates Cartwright:  96% & 6 lates 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 

Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 

invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 

know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

  

Nursery 

Morning: Mareay Afternoon: Lani 

Reception 

Spinners: Abrar & Ali Twisters: Huda & Hassan 

Year 1 

Delius: Zohaib & Zidan Hockney: Saad & Muntha 

Year 2 

Forster: Aariz & Maya Lister: Amelia & Fatimah 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Haniya & Nafin Haworth: Sophie & Zakariya 

Year 4   

McMillan: Fabrice & Fatima Priestley: Daniel & Fajar 

Year 5   

Salt: Ayaan & Areez Jowett:  Arissa & Kamran 

Year 6   

Appleton: Emily & Sabeeha Cartwright: Tristan & Logaun 
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